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 Services  up to 14th April  2024  
 

Saturday 7th.   1.00 
     Marie Murphy.   Margaret Murray. 
Sunday   8th.   11.45.  (2nd of Easter) 
      Cara Byrne.  Fr. Bert Bromley. OMI. 
 

Saturday 13th.   1.00. 
     Bridie Coughlan.  Peggy Dryhurst. 
Sunday   14th.    11.45.  (3rd of Easter.) 
     David Mc Kenzie.  Con Allen. 
 

Sunday  14th.  1.30.  
Hong Kong Peoples Mass followed by talk 
and exposition. Mons. Daniel Mc Hugh.   

                                   Order of Service  13th/14th April 
Prayers/readings begin on Page  255 

Penitential Act  A   page  8     
Canticle of Glory page 9.   

 Profession of Faith– Creed,  P 11. 
 

The Sunday Service Only. 
J S Bach.   The Day of Splendour has Appeared   BWV629 
Hymn.  326.  Jesus is Lord creations voice proclaims it. 
Psalm 117.  Sung. 
Hymn.  37. Alleluia, sing to Jesus. 
Holy Holy and Lamb of God settings sung. 
Hymn.  3.  Christ triumphant  
J C Kittel.  Praeludium 1 in C 

 

 Church based Eucharistic Ministers and Readers. 
We need more people to fulfil these ministerial roles at the Saturday and Sunday Masses. Those who have been 
fulfilling these roles for some time want others to come forward so that there can be more people on the rota 
and it doesn’t look as if they are the only ones  who have carry out these duties week after week– they would 
like to hand on the baton to others. So, how about it? You have seen how it is done, it just requires a little        
confidence and willingness on your part. 
 
Planned Giving. 
Boxes of envelopes are now available to enable you to decide in advance what you are going to give to support 
your church each weekend. If you are a taxpayer we encourage you to fill out a form which allows us to reclaim 
the amount of tax that you will have already paid or are likely to pay on your income during the tax year 2024-
2025. This can considerably increase our income without costing you anything. The form can be filled in anytime 
and is retrospective to your first payment.  If you are retired you will still be paying tax on your pension income. 
 
 Art Class for Children. 
This begins this Saturday, 6th April, at 12.00 in the parish Room at 96 Bradford Street and is run by Fiona Harte, a 
member of our church. Whilst the children attending are from the local community it is also open to church chil-
dren. There is a small fee to cover running costs and materials but you can find out about this from Fiona herself 
who will be happy to tell you in church. There is a banner over the door telling you of the activities and times. 
More information about this next weekend.  
 

Church Car Park. 
Authorised users are those attending church services at the specified times, those working at Fatima House, and 
those attending the Tuesday club in the Birmingham Irish Centre and those dropping off or collecting children 
from the Art Class– cameras are switched off during these times only.  Any unauthorised use, outside of these 
times will lead to a parking fine. 
 
 
 


